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Free Community, unch

ARE YOU WORRIED

ABOUTHOW YOU WILL
FEED YOURFAMILY N

THESCHOOL HOLIDAYS?

We will be holding a weekly lunch, completely free and

open to all the tamily, beginning 27th July.

Booking is essential and opens 19th July

~

FOR MORE INFORMATION,
OR TO MAKE A BOOKING,
PLEASE CONTACT:

y "dne\ N\
Wednesday / 12 noon

' RIVER CHILDREN & FAMILY
il [
CENTRE, NEXT TO SEVERNBANKS
L % SCHOOL y

Nass LaNe GLIS 5AU

JANE PENNY:
CFMLYDNEY@GMAIL.COM

V7850 679567




